
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world

 

 

 

21st May 2019 

 

Anne Frank Day at DCHS 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

 

I am contacting you to let you know our Class Three children have been offered an exciting 

opportunity to take part in Anne Frank Day at the Duchess Community High School. Every 

year they run an  "Anne Frank: A History for Today" exhibition, in conjunction with The Anne 

Frank Trust UK (https://www.annefrank.org/en/education/product/61/anne-frank-a-history-

for-today/). This consists of the Anne Frank Trust bringing their exhibition to the High 

School and training a group of Y9 pupils to be facilitators for the exhibition. These pupils will 

guide our pupils around the exhibition. 

 

The pupils will also be given the chance to work with the Anne Frank Trust to develop a film 

about anti-bullying.  

 

This event will take place in the morning and we will return to school in time for lunch, so 

they will just need to come into school in their school uniform.  

 

There is no charge for the workshop but we kindly ask parents to help with the cost of 

transport, at a cost of £3.22 per pupil. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Erin Fletcher  

Class Three Teacher  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Anne Frank Day at DCHS 

Pupil: …………………………………………………………… 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend Anne Frank Day at DCHS. 

 I allow my child to travel to and from by coach.  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………… 

 
 


